
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Anstey Frith House, County Hal, Glenfield 

“Reducing Exclusions of Young People with 

Autistic Spectrum in Leicestershire Schools”   

Thursday 6
th
 December 2018 Parents 09:30am – 12.30pm 

 

Parents 
 

 

Although Leicestershire schools are below the national average for the 
amount of exclusions of young people with ASD we are committed to 
working hard to reduce this number further. Too many young people 
with ASD are sent home early, excluded, on part time timetables or 
working in isolation within their schools. Autism Outreach Service and 
the National Autistic Society are putting on this workshop to understand 
and to try to find solutions. 
Andrew Cutting is the National Autistic Society lead on Reducing 
Exclusions in our schools. In the morning  - Andrew will be running a 
workshop in conjunction with the Autism Outreach Service for parents 
to offer advice, support, ideas and understand some of the issues (there 
will not be time for individual clinic discussions) and then in the 
afternoon Andrew and AOS will be meeting with representatives from 
schools to offer advice, support, ideas and understand some of the 
issues from the schools. 
 
Free for parents/carers but you will need to register for the event as 
places are limited (if you book a place please come or cancel if you 
cannot attend this will allow another parent to attend.   
 
Please register via: 
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/asd-exclusions-driving-down-exclusions-
in-leicestershire-tickets-49934668939 

Registration 9.30am for 10.00am start  

12.30pm Close 

REFRESHMENTS INCLUDED,  

 
      

 

 

Materials 
Provided to take 

away 

https://leics.sharepoint.com/sites/intranet/

